
 
September 2019 

The F6 Extension Stage 1 will 
remove over 2,000 trucks a day 
from surface roads; returning 
local streets to local communities. 
To help us with our plans, we need to carry out 
some geotechnical investigations on Cameron 
Street, Rockdale from Wednesday 25 
September. 

We’ll be drilling boreholes in the ground to gather 
information about the environmental and ground 
conditions to help us design and build the F6 
Extension Stage 1 project. 

Our work area is shown on the map over the 
page. 

 
Our work schedule 
Work hours are between: 

Monday to Friday, 7am and 6pm 

We expect the work to take around one 
week to complete, weather permitting. 

 

How will our work affect you? 
We will help to reduce noise by using low 
noise reversing alarms on all machinery and 
turning off equipment and vehicles when 
they are not being used. 

Traffic changes and pedestrian 
access 
Our work will impact up to three car parking 
spaces. This is because we need to install 
temporary fencing around the work site and 
store our equipment overnight. 

There will be no changes to traffic or 
pedestrian access during this work. We ask 
that pedestrians take care when navigating 
around our work area. 
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